
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  

No 

Do you support the draft Dog 

Control Policy as presented?:  

Yes 

Let us know why:  
 

Do you support the draft dog 

Control Bylaw as presented?:  

No 

Let us know why:  There are already limited places to take dogs on family 

friendly adventures. Camping at lake heron is one of the 

last places left that we can actually enjoy spending time 
with our whole family. Yes dogs are family. Not all 

people or dogs enjoy going to dog parks, and no dog 

parks have water for dogs to swim. The ashburton River 

constantly had algae blooms making it unsafe to swim 
in and lake hood is revolting, not to mention that a lot of 

fig breeds are banned from the area. 

Do you have any further 
comments?:  

 

I understand that all 

submissions are public 
documents and will be made 

available on Council’s website 

with the names of submitters 

included:  

Yes 

Supporting Document:  No file uploaded 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Jodene Galbraith 

 


